
 

 

 

 
March 2nd 2023 

 
Satya Prakash Bajjuri 

Sri Saibaba Mandir 

5665 County Road 10E 

Chaska, MN 55318 

 

 

Dear Satya and Members of the Sri Saibaba Mandir Temple, 

We are so very grateful for the Sri Saibaba Mandir’s generous support in providing access to 

nutrition to those most in need. 

The meals prepared by the Members of the Mandir support our program as we continue to 

grow.  Last year we prepared and delivered over 236,000 ready-to-enjoy meals.  We would like 

to invite you to our commercial kitchen to prepare meals going forward. 

We look forward to receiving the meals each week and delivering them to those most in-need 

every Friday. 

Please let us know what we can do to support you. 

With gratitude, 

 

Greg Pavett 

Executive Director 

The Humanity Alliance 

 

Cc:  Samantha Pavett, Community Outreach 

 Keelson Sharp, Executive Chef 


